
-----Original Message----- 
From: faculty-l@uccs.edu [mailto:faculty-l@uccs.edu] On Behalf Of UCCS Announcements Do not Reply 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 1:56 PM 
To: faculty-l 
Subject: [faculty-l] Faculty Assembly President-elect Report 
 
Message from: Amanda Elder aelder@uccs.edu 
 
Nominations for the spring Faculty Assembly elections closed on March 1st.   
 
Elections will be held during the week of March 18th-22nd.  All faculty with a .5 FTE appointment are 
eligible to vote.  Please watch for notification of the election on Monday, March 18th.  We would 
appreciate a high participation rate! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mandi Elder, 
FRA President-elect 
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